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Covid update 

We are very fortunate to not have had too many further cases of Covid in the school. However, we would 

please like to remind parents/carers to continue to wear a face covering when on the school site and 

continue to use the one-way system when dropping off/collecting children. Please DO NOT enter via the 

blue side gate – this is for exiting only. We wish to continue to do all we can to help protect our staff, pupils 

and families on the lead up to Christmas and thank you for your support with this.  

 

Christmas activities 

Next week across school, the children will be enjoying a variety of Christmas activities.  

Due to class parties and Christmas activities taking place on Wednesday, there will be no PE that day for 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 5.  

 

Class Parties 

These take place on Wednesday afternoon. Children may come dressed in party clothes for the day 

(please ensure children are dressed appropriately for the weather though) and can bring in a small, 

individual container/plate of party food. We will not be sharing food between the children. Please remember 

that we are a nut-free school so no items should contain nuts of any kind.  

 

Christingle Service 

Children from Key Stage 2 will be attending church for a Christingle Service on Friday 17th December. This 

event is for children only. Unfortunately, we are not inviting parents to this event due to limiting the 

number of people in the church and to help keep everyone safe.  

 

Carols on the playground 

We would like to invite all parents to join us for carols on the playground from 2:50pm on Friday 17th 

December. Key Stage 2 children will be performing from the stage area. We would please ask that all 

adults wear a face covering and ensure you respect social distancing.  

 

Clubs – spring term 

Clubs for the Spring term will be as follows: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Volleyball (Y5/6) 

(after school) 

 

Netball (Y5/6) 

(after school) 

 

Puzzle Club (Y2/3/4) 

(after school) 

Hama Beads  

(lunchtime - for 

children who were 

placed on the waiting 

list this term) 

 

Football Club with 

Mr Nolan 

(after school) 

 

IcanDance 

(after school) 

 Knitting  

(lunchtime for 

existing Y5/6 

children) 

 

Kick-Off Soccer 

with Adam 

(after school) 

 

All clubs will commence the first week back after the Christmas holiday.  
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Flag fen trip 

Year 3 enjoyed a fabulous (if rather cold) visit to Flag Fen this week as part of their Stone Age topic. The 

children completed an archaeological dig looking for fossils and artefacts, studied remains of an old bridge 

and the area where the Romans battled Boudica plus enjoyed a myths and legends story in a traditional 

roundhouse. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Mini police 

Six children from Year 5 have been elected as Mini Police and have been working with PSCO Everitt on 

road safety. The have been finding out about the Fatal Four and how to help drivers stay safe.  

  

 

 


